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         Friday 21st June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Summer Family Event 

We would like to invite you to our Summer Term Family event on the afternoon of Friday 28th June 2019. 

This year we will be hosting an “Alice in Wonderland” tea party.  

The schedule of the afternoon will be:  
 

1.45 A hat parade with prizes for the best hat in each year group. 
2.00 A whole school music performance. 
2.20 An Alice in Wonderland tea party. If you are coming to the tea party please bring some food 

and drinks to share with your child. If you are not able to come please send your child in with 
some food they can enjoy at this time using the paper plate provided. 

2.45 End of event. 

A paper plate, for you to fill with party food, will be sent home on Wednesday 26th June. Plates cannot be 
refrigerated so please consider this when sending food in for your child. Please ensure no items containing 
nuts come in to school. If you are attending the picnic you can bring the food for your child in the afternoon 
so there is no need to use the paper plate if you wish. Please feel free to bring picnic blankets etc. 

Children can come to school in an outfit depicting one of the characters from Alice in Wonderland. 

If you are unable to attend the event but you would like your child to sit with friends or relatives during the 
tea party you will need to put this in writing and give it to your child’s class teacher. Children without parents 
at the event or written permission to go with someone else will enjoy the tea party element of the afternoon 
with their teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Rhiannon Morgan 

Head of School 
 


